
This email is to express my interest to be on the FBSC. 
I do have experience in the financial issues due to my 23 years of work at the faculty of business 
administration at Bethlehem University. 
I’m the treasurer of the current executive council at APSIG and managed to loop some funding from 
different sponsors. 
I’m a participant on the Cross-Community Working group on new gTLD Auction Proceeds.  
I’m a committee member of Bethlehem’s Chamber of commerce. 
I was participants in the FBSC when I started with ICANN but I dropped to give priority to other ICANN 
commitments.   
I provide consultation for local businesses in writing project proposals.  
I reviewed few times ICANN budget and the allocated budget to ALAC and when I was my ALS 
representative I applied for additional budget request. 
 
With that said, I consider myself fit to this role. 
 
Nadira Al-Araj 


